Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

PASCO-HERNANDO JOBS AND EDUCATION
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS
Education Audit Services of Pasco and Hernando Counties
The Pasco-Hernando Jobs and Education Partnership Regional Board, Inc. (PHJEPRB) is requesting proposals for audit services. The Request for Proposal (RFP) is released to obtain proposals from entities able to provide audit services for the PHJEPRB for the time period of July 1, 2005 through June 30, 2006 including possible options to renew. Parties interested in receiving a Request for Proposal may download a copy of this RFP. Please visit the Board's website: www.pasco-hernando.com.

For a facsimile copy or to have a copy mailed to you, contact: Ellen Hall, Pasco Hernando Jobs and Education Partnership Regional Board, P. O. Box 15790, Brooksville, FL 34604, (352)797-5781, Ext. 222. For questions about this RFP contact Shirl Hammatt at the same address or e-mail at shirl@pasco-hernando.com.

For consideration an original and seven copies must be received by 5:00 p.m., February 16, 2006 at the Pasco Hernando Jobs and Education Partnership Regional Board inc., 15588 Aviation Loop Drive, P. O. Box 15790, Brooksville, FL 34604. The envelope must be clearly marked “RFP AUDIT SERVICES”.

